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MUNICIPAL DISTRICT
BONNYVILLE NO. 87
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August 12, 2024

Town of Bonnyville
PO Bag 1006
Bonnyville, AB T9N 2J7

To whom it may concern:

RE:  Highway 28 Upgrades within the Town of Bonnyville - Letter of Support

On behalf of the Municipal District of Bonnyville (M.D.), | would like to express our support for
Highway 28 upgrades within the Town of Bonnyville.

Highway 28, being 50" Avenue through the Town of Bonnyville, has been the site of an
alarming number of collisions over the years. Most of these collisions have resulted in property
damage, injury, and/or fatalities. Installation of new traffic signals at the intersections at 66th
Street and 44t Street, as well as dedicated left-turning lanes, would undoubtably assist in
preventing these needless tragedies within Town limits.

The M.D. appreciates that these improvements will be a significant step towards ensuring the
safety of travellers, visitors, and the residents of our vibrant community. We urge the Province
to consider the Town of Bonnyville’s request favorably and look forward to seeing these
improvements realized in the near future.

Sincerely, ( e

e

Barry Kalinski
Reeve
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